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Master's programme is introduced at the
ROC Postgraduate and Doctoral School

A two-years master's programme will be introduced at the Ss Cyril and Methodius Postgraduate and
Doctoral School of the Russian Orthodox Church with the blessing of His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of
Moscow and All Russia.

The graduates of theological seminaries and secular higher educational institutions (with PhD diploma)
could be admitted after exams that will begin on November 1 and last till November 10. Those wishing
to study and get a  church diploma of Master of Theology after two years can present their documents in
the period from October 18 to October 29 (see: Rules of Admission).

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/56554/
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